Carlton Way, Cambridge, CB4 2DE
Arbury

Primary School School Telephone: 01223 359568
Fax: 01223 518130
Email:  office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Ben Tull

Wednesday 2! February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we informed you earlier this week, we have had to postpone the Year 1 visit
to Duxford Imperial War Museum (originally scheduled for Thursday 3™
February 2022). We are pleased to say we have confirmed a new date for the
trip after the halfterm break and will be taking both Year 1 classes on Thursday
10" March 2022. As we already have permission for the visit and payment in
place, you do not need to respond to this letter. If you ordered your child a
school packed lunch, we will provide one for the new visit date. If you did not
order one but would like one to be provided on 10/03/22, please let your child’s
class teacher know by Friday 11" February 2022.

We apologise for any disappointment this date change may have caused. We are
very pleased that we will still be able to oﬁer this exciting experience to the

children.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Taylor and Miss Hayhurst
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